
Key Items to Report Back
1- Ask if parents used/are using the Summer Learning Guides. (K-5)
 Should a Guide be developed for the secondary level?

Representatives & Liaisons Report Highlights
Crane PTA Principal  to use his Crane Parent E-mail list again for communication .

Cirriculum Nights are: 9/21 for K, 1 & 2 and 9/28 for 3, 4 & 5.

Fyle Parent Group First day of school went well with all staff members greeting arriving students.
Book Fair on 9/12. Week of 9/12-9/17 starts get acquainted nights.  PTA meeting 9/14 and Fall fund
raiser begins.

Leary PTA No Report

Sherman PTA Student “Visitation Day” was on 9/1. Mr. Turner and Mr. McGrath visited with all classroom talking
about expectations, welcoming and opportunities for the year. New swings will soon be installed on
playground. Introduced a new Asset/Character education initiative known at the Passport Club.
Expanding the six  + 1 writing traits initiative. All teachers are deepening their writing strategies
allowing students to confidently apply their knowledge to daily writing.

Winslow PTO Magazine Drive running 9/16-10/5. Family welcome back picnic will be on 9/21. PTO meeting 9/28
at 6:30 PM. PTO Co-President, Nadine Dykes, participated in the August District Leadership Forum.
The PTO is working on adding some new playground equipment for the students. Participating
RHAFT with a food drive slated for 2/3-2/10.

Burger Parent Group No Report.

Roth Parent Group Open House for grades 7 & 8 will be 9/19 and on 9/28 for grade 6. Fundraiser for the Eight grade
Washington Trip begins 9/16. Field Day is 10/7. Grade level “Town Meetings” will be held next
week to discuss Code of Conduct, extra curricular activities and academic expectations. PTO meeting
9/12.

9th Grade Academy Theme this year will be “Essential Piece” to focus on students, parents and staff as an “essential
piece” in the building. Homecoming week 9/26-10/1. NGA will have a float. Parent Involvement
Improvement: Teachers are refining protocol as t when to call home with academic concerns.
Renaming “5th Block” to Homework Support Block. Mr. Barker sending home a “What would you
like us to know…” to parents for gathering information about students. Open House 10/6.

High School NGA/HA Parent meeting 9/17 at 9:00 AM. Many Spirit Week activities coming up with soccer
games, football game, Homecoming Dance, Parade and daily theme days. Students on the front page
of the Democrat and Chronicle for the “Nothing but nice” campaign where students helped new
students find their way around the building.

Parker Parent Group

Rush-Henrietta
Music Parents Assoc

Parent meeting for beginner instruments on 9/12 at Roth.

Sports Booster Club Fall Kick-off was very well attended. Kato Run/Walk is on 9/11 8:00-11:00AM. Want to invite all of
our community to the sports events. Sports schedules can be found on the district web pages. Also
selling District apparel at all major J.V. and Varsity games.

Teacher Center Policy
 Advisory Board

Nothing to Report.

Youth Asset Liaison No Report. No representative?

District Health & Safety
Liaison

Nothing to report.


